
RESIDENCE HALL CHECK OUT PROCEDURE must be

College

%  ft t  £  a  m o o s

B U L L E T I N
May 20, 1982

"Be ye kind one to  another, tendeAhecuvted, 
fioAgtvtng one anotheA, even aA God ^oa 
CfauAt'A Aake hath tfoAgtven you."

EpheAtanA 4:32 KJV

Do you know your blood type? You can find 
out by donating blood— today is the last 
day the Bloodmobile will be on campus—  
near the fountain from 10:00 a.m. until 
4:00 p.m.— if you haven’t signed up, you 
can still give blood.

Do you have an unpaid balance on your
account? If so, unless it will be paid 
in full on or before May 28, you must do 
one of the following: 1) If the balance 
is less than $100 and will be paid in full 
by June 30, you must sign a promissory 

_ note. Please see the cahier or the sec­
retary to the Business Manager. 2) If 
the balance is over $100, arrangements 
have been made for a short-term loan from 
a local bank. PROCEDURE: Pick up an 
Information Bulletin and Credit Appli­
cation from the cashier, fill out one of 
the applications and bring it in person 
to the secretary of the Business Manager. 
Your request will be processed and add­
itional instructions given at that time. 
This should be done between May 17 and 28. 
Act early. Only students who have cleared 
their accounts will be permitted to take 
finals. NOTE: This loan privilege will 
not be extended to students graduating 
with their BA or to AA graduates who 
will not be returning to NC in the fall 
of 1982.

followed by all students whether leaving 
for summer or staying in residence halls 
but moving to a different room. Rooms must 
be cleaned and put in the order they were 
when school began in September. All beds 
must be set up properly with all furniture 
(desks, chairs, etc.), in the room. Stu­
dents will be held accountable for missing 
furniture, damaged property, or rooms left 
without being cleaned. All room and mailbox 
keys must be turned in.

DORM DEPOSIT is not available for refund as long 
as a student is registered to return to col­
lege. Students should apply for a dorm re­
fund only when they have completed their 
program or terminate for other reasons.

Charges assessed for SUMMER SCHOOL are on a cash 
in advance basis. Students needing additional 
finance would qualify for a short-term loan 
at a local bank by applying through the 
Business Office. Bookstore charges are to 
be in cash, unless covered by Rehab, or a 
credit on account.

Interim Housing— Students planning to remain 
in the residence halls past the closing date 
(June 4), must obtain and complete an Interim 
Housing Form from the receptionist in the 
Administration Building, or from your res­
ident dean. The cost is $3.00 per night for 
double occupancy, and $3.75 per night for 
single occupancy. Students must pay for 
each night i n advance. Leaving possessions 
in a room constitutes "occupying the room11, 
and carries the same charge as stated above.
If students are discovered staying in the 
residences without the above authorization, 
a fine of $10 per night will be imposed. 
Interim Housing runs from June 4 through 
September 18. Any student choosing to abide 
in the residence halls during the interim 
are reminded that they must follow the 
guidelines/policies of the College or be 
subject to removal. These guidelines are 
listed on the Interim Housing Form.

Bookstore news! Before the end of the quarter
Would you like to receive the summer issues sale! Check our "sale cart" for book bargains,

of the Northwesterner? If so, give your Gift booklets...only .75q, Children’s booklets
name and address to the receptionist in the ...only .50q, stuffed toys...10% off. All
Admin. Bldg., along with the issues you wish commentary and reference books 20% off. Great

^  to receive. The June/July issue will contain graduation gifts! 
features on graduation and the August/Sept*
issue will prepare you for Fall Quarter. May 26 is the final due date for all library

materials. Please be sure to return your
DRAMA CLUB ELECTIONS 7:00 p.m. today in  ̂  ̂ books and to clear all fines by then. Thanks

L-l* . for your cooperation.



KARISMA— Have you picked yours up yet? 
It’s waiting for you in the Bookstore!

1981-82 FINANCIAL AID RECIPIENTS--Some 
students who received BEOG, SEOG, or 
NDSL for the 1981-82 academic year may 
be chosen to confirm the amounts of aid 
received this year from John F. Forbes & 
Co., our auditing firm. Both on and off 
campus students will receive these letters, 
so check your mailboxes regularly! We 
need your responses as soon as possible!

NDSL RECIPIENTS— Tor students who are not 
returning or are thinking you may not 
return next fall, please note the follow­
ing info: 1) Please return you memo in­
forming the financial aid office of your 
status for next year (if you have not 
already done so); 2) Please keep your 
appointment when it is made for the NDSL 
exit interview. We are running out of 
time, so your prompt and considerate 
cooperation is needed. Thanks!

FINANCIAL AID APPLICANTS FOR 1982-83:
Some of you are receiving requests for 
your Student Aid Report (SAR) from Pell 
(Basic) Grant from the financial aid 
office. The SARs have been held up in 
processing by Pell Grant, but are now 
starting to come to the students. When 
you receive your SAR, please submit all 
three pink copies to the financial aid 
office as soon as possible! Thanks!

This
Faf C at..,

knows where 
it’s at!!

\NVINC\&L&

june7 thru july2.

Prayer Emphasis meets for the last time this 
year in the chapel at 7:00 p.m., May 24. 
We encourage you to join us in our final 
Monday night of group prayer.

ATTENTION: You are invited to attend Northwest 
College's annual Spring Concert on May 20 at 
7:30 p.m. in the Butterfield Chapel. This 
year's concert will feature the A Cappella 
Choir, College Choir, Dramatic Reading, the 
Northwesterners, and MORE! Come and be a 
part of this exciting event.

Congratulations to our newAWS/AMS leaders!

President— Francis Loveland 
1st. Vice— Angela McHenry 
2nd. Vice— Janet Reed 
Secretary-— Babette Ramsey 
Treasurer— Karen Stocker

David Green 
Scott Ridout

Doug Heisel

This Friday is a big day— the Evangelism MIG 
will be going out to witness on another 
exciting night. Don't miss out— one more 
time after tomorrow night. Meet at 6:30 
p.m. in the SUB.

In Concert May 23— Sharalee Lucas— Redmond ^  
Assembly of God. You won't want to miss 
hearing this great gospel music artist.

Coming Chapel Schedule:
Thursday, May 20— Choralons
Friday, May 21— A.S.B.— Don Christie
Monday, May 24— J. Melvyn Ming
Tuesday, May 25— A.S.B. New Student Leaders
Wednesday, May 26— Graduate Commissioning
Thursday, May 27— W.O.M.— Scott Bohl
Friday, May 28— Communion

1. Day of Grace— All overdue books may be 
returned at no charge on this day (reserves 
not included); 2. Come in and sign our 
guest book! 3. Refreshments will be 
served in front of the Library.


